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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
    
    

Our friends in the Bap-

tist Church in Moldova 

are doing a fantastic job 

helping refugees from 

Ukraine. In spite of 

Moldova being a small 

and poor country, its 

population opens their 

homes and hearts to 

those who escape there. 

And in addition, they 

deliver food and other 

necessities to those 

afflicted by the war 

inside Ukraine. 
 

Thanks to the support 

provided by the Märta 

Christina and Magnus Valquist Foundation and private donors, SB-

Foundation can contribute financially to the work done for refugees in 

Moldova. 
  

A warm thank you from SB Foundation via us on the 

board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
 

 

As the packed church shows, the spiri-

tual hunger is also great. People gather 

in the Church, listen to the Word of 

God, sing and pray. Those who wish, 

receive their own copy of the New 

Testament in Ukrainian. 
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